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or, The Peer and the Peri

Auditions

January 2023

Hull Savoyards are to commence rehearsals for Gilbert and
Sullivan’s popular operetta IOLANTHE, or the Peer and the
Peri on 12th January 2023. Auditions are scheduled for early
January 2023.

The operetta asks, what would happen if fairies intervened
in our everyday lives?”. lolanthe is set 25 years after fairy
lolanthe committed the ultimate crime: marrying a mortal.
Her half-human, half-fairy son now wishes to marry a
mortal - a crime punishable by death, leaving lolanthe and
her fairy friends no choice but to challenge the law. In this
very musical and witty operetta Gilbert lolanthe lightly
pokes fun at the British Parliament while mixing fairies with
humans.

If you are interested in taking part, would like to be a fairy
or a peer of the realm, be a member of the chorus, sing
with the Kingston Savoy Orchestra or help backstage why
not email secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk

for further details.




